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28th September 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers 
  
As you know, school will close at 12.15pm on Thursday in order to allow us to prepare for Open Evening. 
  
Unfortunately, Warrington’s Own Buses have let us know that they are unable to run earlier buses to coincide 
with the 12.15pm finish as originally planned. This is because the bus company are facing significant staffing 
shortages and cannot re-organise their schedule without having to cancel other services. What this all means is 
that school will close at 12.15pm and buses will still run, but they will not be leaving until their usual timetabled 
times (i.e. around 15.20 for most services). 
  
We are happy to supervise students for the afternoon if they cannot find a way home before the buses leave. 
There won’t be lessons as such, but we will be able to keep them safe and occupied. If you would like us to 
supervise your child(ren) then it is really important that you let us know by completing this very quick survey. 
We will then register these children on the day, which allows us to safeguard them. If you do not let us know 
via this survey, then we will assume your child is making their own way home at 12.15pm and does not need 
any supervision. 
  
Apologies for the inconvenience, and thank you for your understanding. 
  
Kind regards 

 
 

Gwyn Williams 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=pKAWUGLG4UeBIshlv3a2a9ySFzbOsoVDtCf011Y4PIVURTlFU1JDRVhCQ0VTNVlENU8yTTcwRTJLMi4u

